-—--—Original Message-—----

rrom:

Sent: 25 May 2021 20:12
To: John Machole <John.Macholc@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Chipping Congregational church planning

Planning ref 3/2021/0461

Regarding the cross on the church .

As a church building the cross is central to the Christian faith therefore | am fully in favour of the
proposal Dorothy Sent from my iPhone



